Popular Local Attorney Stephen P. Cameron relocating to Mitchell DeClerck

As of March 1, 2018, local attorney Stephen P. Cameron has relocated his practice and will
become of counsel at Mitchell DeClerck, P.L.L.C., located at 202 W. Broadway, Enid. Cameron’s
telephone number will remain 580-233-1456.

With Mitchell DeClerck being one of the oldest law firms in the State of Oklahoma, the move will
enhance Cameron’s growing practice and promote his ability to serve clients well into the future.

Cameron will continue to focus his practice in the areas of DUI defense, drug crimes, criminal
expungements, automobile injury accidents and other personal injury matters. Additionally,
Cameron will continue to grow his practice in probate, guardianship, adoption and other civil
matters.

Clients want results and results come from hard work and preparation; something that will only
be enhanced by Cameron’s relocation. In addition to participating in numerous Enid community
services and organizations, Cameron is a member of the Oklahoma Criminal Defense Lawyers
Association and currently maintains a statewide practice.

As always, “If you're in a jam, Call Cam!”



